
The date: 10/1/2024 
The week number: 40 
The walk number: 1782 
The weather: 90 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Chip O’Connor, Chris Moreno 
  
The birds (17) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

22  Bushtit 0.50 

1 American Crow 1 

2 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 House Finch 0.75 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.62 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Black Phoebe 0.62 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.50 

13 Common Raven 0.75 

6 White-throated Swift 0 

1 Western Tanager 0.38 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.38 

1 Yellow-rumped Warbler 0.75 

2 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:46 
 
So, we did get a Yellow-rumped Warbler, but only one. Next week they should be here in full 
force, not to leave again until week 16 of next year. We got 17 species, which was below the 
prediction of 19.7, and even below the median, which was 18. But, we did have an outstanding 
bird, a Western Tanager in Tournament Park. And we got a zero-probability bird – White-
throated Swift, six of them. We did get an Orange-crowned Warbler and we’ll be looking to get 
some diversity in the warblers in the coming weeks. It wasn’t a bad walk 
 
Alan,  
10/4/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


